
Jorgeyshoe15In this terms worship we are thinking about our Christian vision and  
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INSPIRED TO LEARN, GROW AND FLOURISH WITHIN OUR CHRISTIAN FAMILY 

 
                             This half term we are learning about Christianity around the world 

 
 

‘I can do all things because Christ gives me strength’ Phil 4:13 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

 
Isaac in Year 4 

For consistently demonstrating our Christian values  

 

 

SPRING TERM CELEBRATION AWARDS 2024 

 

Very well done to the following children for achieving the following 
awards this week: 

 

 POW - Pupil of the 

Week 

WOW – Worker of 

the Week 

FS Nathan Charlotte 

YEAR 1 Annie Oscar 

YEAR 2 George Neveah 

YEAR 3 George Mia 

YEAR 4 Thomas Lola 

YEAR 5 Gretel Robert 

YEAR 6 Hannah Jade 
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DATES FOR DIARIES 

 

Monday 19th February – School re-opens 

Thursday 22nd February – Rock Kidz  

Tuesday 27th February – Year 2 RE trip 

Thursday 21st March – Parents’ evening 

Thursday 26th March – Finish for half term 

 

 

                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEAD TEACHERS MESSAGE 

We have had a wonderful half term and the children have continued to be a credit to you all. 

Thank you to all members of the PTGFA for organising the Valentine’s disco, everyone had a 

fantastic time. 

Have a lovely half term and I look forward to seeing everyone back safe and sound on  

Monday 19th February. 

 

Mrs Brooks 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY PRAYER 

Thank you for my family and friends, 

Thank you for making me do well in school, 

Also, thank you for the fun year I’ve had so far, 

Amen, 

By Elsa 
Ethos Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE HELP 

A Year 6 guitar is missing. Please have 

A look at home and let the office know 

If you have it. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Calvert 

 

 



 

  

      EARLY BIRD OF THE WEEK       

 

                          

    FOUNDATION STAGE                  YEAR 1                              YEAR 2         

                                                  

            YEAR 3                                YEAR 4                                  YEAR 5 

 

YEAR 6 

 

  

  



 

  
SPORTING EVENT 

We could not be prouder of all the pupils who have taken part in the Sport Hall Competition. 

They have showed resiliance, support for each other and their rival teams and outstanding 

behaviour. Well done! 

 

 

 

                                                           

 



  

FOREST SCHOOL 

Today we have been keeping warm by a campfire, toasting marshmallows and working together 

to make Granny’s bed from The Little Red Riding Hood 

 

 

 



 

  
  BALANCE BIKE COMPETITION 

 Yesterday, 6 Foundation Stage children represented the school in a balance bike 

competition. They competed against other schools from Chorley. The children showed 

determination, resilience and superb teamwork – well done! 

 

 

 

 



 

  
VALENTINES DISCO 

A huge thank you to the PTGFA for organising the awesome Valentine’s disco! What a superb 

NIGHT! night! 

 

                                                                   



 

  ROAD CLOSURE 

We have been informed by Electricity North West that they will be carrying out electrical works 

on Charter Lane week commencing 12th February for 5 days. During this time the road will be 

closed except for emergency vehicles. 

At this time, we have not been informed that the closure will run in to week commencing 19th 

February but please be prepared to find alternative parking and routes to school. 



 

  



 

 

 

  

 

 

                 

 

  



  



 

  



 

  

 

 

 

    



 

 

 


